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Meriden, CT 06450 

To:    CT Law Enforcement Unit’s 
  Accreditation Managers 
  State Assessors 
 
From:  Accreditation Division  
 
Date:   June 17, 2024  
 
Subject: State Tiered Accreditation Program 

 
The Accreditation File Review/On-site schedule for 2024 is currently being revised. Upcoming 
On-sites under the 2024 schedule have been cancelled (unless notified).   
 
A member of the POST Staff Accreditation Team will notify all Law Enforcement Units, 
Accreditation Managers and State Assessors with the new schedule in October of 2024.   
 
We thank you for your understanding and appreciate your patience in this matter.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact:  
 
Academy Administrator  
Karen Boisvert  
Karen.boisvert@ct.gov 
(203) 427 – 2601  
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